
TWICE A WEEK 
IRRIGATION 
SCHEDULES 

Denton is taking a
strategic approach
to water conservation
by implementing
a TWICE a week
irrigation schedule.

This schedule is already
in e�ect and will be in
place year-round.

Additionally, from June 1 to
Sept. 30, irrigation is prohibited
from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m.

Below, you will find your assigned 
irrigation days based on the last 
number in your address.

 For additional information, visit 
 www.discussdenton.com/water-wise-denton.

ADDRESS

Even Addresses (ending in 0,2,4,6,8, or no address)

Odd Addresses (ending in 1,3,5,7,9)

Commercial and Multi-Family

IRRIGATION DAYS

Tuesday and Saturday

Wednesday and Sunday

Monday and Thursday
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FAQs
Does this mean I can’t water my foundation?
Foundation watering is not considered irrigation; watering by
hand or soaker hose is permitted at any time.

I have a new tree that needs to be watered more
frequently as it gets established. What do I do?
Hand-watering, drip irrigation systems, and bubblers are very 
e�cient, and not included in the irrigation schedule. You may
water any day as needed using these methods.

My HOA requires my lawn to be green, even in August,
how do I comply with both the city and my HOA?
Good news! 1 inch of water per week is all that your lawn needs
to stay green. Denton is one of the last DFW cities to implement a 
watering schedule. Many other cities maintain green lawns while
only allowing irrigation one day per week. We will be working with 
HOAs to ensure they are aware of the new irrigation schedule.

What about my hose-end sprinkler? 
Hose-end sprinklers are included in the irrigation schedule.

Does this mean we are in a drought?
It does not. By implementing an irrigation schedule, we are being 
proactive and conserving water to avoid a drought situation.

I pay for my water, shouldn’t I be able to use it how I want? 
Irrigation is the largest discretionary use of water. By using water 
strategically, we are avoiding major spikes in demand. During the fall, 
winter, and spring months, our customers use about half of what is 
used in peak summer heat. If we strategically spread out our irrigation 
demand, our spikes are less extreme. This allows us to keep our
rates low.
 

For other questions, please contact
Haley.Salazar@cityofdenton.com.


